

Holiday Notice from XPON Wireless - 23/12/24

2024-12-23 - Support - Comments (0) - General

Dear Customers,

As we approach the festive season, all of us at XPON Wireless would like to take a moment to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Please note that our office will be closed from **24th December to 2nd January**. During this time, our team will not be available for direct support. However, should you require any assistance, you can still submit a support ticket via our ticket system at:

https://xpon.deskpro.com/new-ticket

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to serving you in the coming year!

Warm regards,

The XPON Wireless Team